
Congratulatory Messages 

Algoma University’s Second Chancellor 

The Installation of 

Mario Turco 



In celebration of the Installation of Algoma University’s second Chancellor, Mario Turco, the following 

congratulatory messages have been received: 

PERSONAL MESSAGES OF CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations on your appointment Mario. I have no 
doubt you will be an asset to the university 
administration and will represent Algoma University 
well in our community and our province. 

All the best! 

Ray DeRosario 

My friend you are a fine choice for this esteemed 
job!  Congratulations!  I wish I could be with you in 
person, but I will be sure to watch. 
Regards and much love, 

Jill Gilmore 

Congratulations! 

Steve Orsini 
President and CEO 
Council of Ontario Universities 

Dear Mr. Turco, 

On behalf of HEC Montréal and myself, I am very 
pleased to congratulate you on your appointment as 
Algoma University’s second Chancellor. 
The challenges facing universities will have a great 
impact on the development of our society.  I wish you 
every success in the rewarding process of training 
responsible and committed leaders. 

Best wishes, 

Mr. Federico Pasin 
Director of HEC Montréal 

We would like to extend our warmest and heartfelt 
congratulations on your new appointment. 
Your knowledge, experience and expertise will well 
serve the Algoma University community. 
We wish you every success. 

Nick & Mary Piraino 

Congratulations Mario on a very well deserved 
appointment as Chancellor of Algoma 
University.  Proud to see my Italian colleagues 
advancing to such prominent positions. 
Your colleague and friend, 

Jake Pastore,  
Board of Governors, Algoma University  

Mario, 

Congratulations on continuing your learning 
journey!  There is no greater time for education to 
support leading the pathway to reconciliation.  You 
will bring perspective and experience to your new 
role. 

May you carry the words of Chief Joseph with 
you: “Let us find a way to belong to this time and 
place together.  Our future, and the well-being of all 
our children, rests with the kind of relationships we 
build today.” 

Best wishes, 

Lucia Reece 
Director of Education 
Algoma District School Board 

Chancellor Mario Turco, 

MacEwan University congratulates you on your 
appointment as the Algoma University Chancellor. You 
will be an excellent ambassador for Algoma and a 
champion of one of Canada’s top universities. We 
wish you the very best as you take on this important 
role. 

Dr. Annette Trimbee 
President and Vice-Chancellor 
MacEwan University in Edmonton, Alberta 



LETTERS & CERTIFICATES OF CONGRATULATIONS 

The following institutions have sent messages of congratulations through the following letters and 

certificates: 

 

City of Brampton 

Concordia University 

Kwantlen Polytechnic University 

Mount Royal University 

Ontario Tech University 

Redeemer University 

Research Universities’ Council of British Columbia 

Saint Mary’s University 

Simon Fraser University 

St. Thomas University 

Universities Canada 

University of New Brunswick 

University of Ottawa 

University of Regina 

University of Sudbury 

University of the Fraser Valley 

Wilfrid Laurier University 

York University 



  



  



 
 



  



  



 



 



 



 
 



  



  



 
 



 
 



 
 



  



 
 



  



  



 
 



 
 



  



 


